
LAS VIRGENES MUNICIPAL WATER DISTRICT 

Woolsey Fire Disaster Response and Recovery 

FEMA/Cal-OES Program Management  

 

Notice to Bidders 

 

ADDENDUM NO. 2 

May 06, 2019 

To: All Bidders 

Notice is hereby given to prospective bidders that the Request for Proposals (RFP) for the 

Woolsey Fire Disaster Response and Recovery FEMA/Cal-OES Program Management has 

been modified as hereinafter set forth. This Addendum No. 2 shall supersede and take 

precedence over the original Request for Proposal. 

 

The following clarifications, revisions, replacements, additions, and/or deletions shall be made a 

part of the above-referenced RFP.  

Proposal Due Date 

1. The proposal due date is revised.  Proposals are now due up to the hour of 3:00 p.m. on 

Wednesday, May 15, 2019.  

END OF ADDENDUM #2 

 

Eric Schlageter, P.E. 

 

 

Senior Engineer / Project Manager 


